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Story of the Month
While most of us can’t re-
call our very first Easter, 
here at OMH, we have the 
special privilege of wit-
nessing many children ex-
perience theirs for the first 
time.
This year, one of our in-
credible Case Managers, 
Molly, went above and be-
yond by planning  our 
Easter celebration. 
Not only did she 
organize the en-
tire event, but 
she also gener-
ously offered 

to take photos for the 
moms—many of whom 
wouldn’t be able to afford 
professional pictures oth-
erwise.
Molly’s kindness and ded-
ication are just a few of 
the many reasons we’re so 
grateful to have her on our 
team.

Upcoming
Golf Tournaments
The Knights of Columbus, 
Lady of Mount Carmel 
will be hosting a golf 
tournament on April 26.
The Knights of Columbus, 
Our Lady of  Lourdes 
golfing tournament will 
be at Sarasota National on 
September 30. Sponsorship 
opportunties available.

Dinner and Dance
At the Venice Yacht Club on 
November 1. Invitations will 
be sent out in August. Space 
is limited to 80 people.
We’re always actively seeking new 
donors as well as fresh fundrais-
ing opportunities. If you have any 
suggestions or recommenda-
tions, please feel free to reach out 
to Aniko at 941-485-6264 ext. 1505.

What’s New?
Our mentorship program 
is growing, but we’re still 
looking for more mentors 
to support our moms. 

Updates
Fundraising
We recently held two won-
derful mini fundraisers—
Corks for a Cause at Farfe-
lu Wine Bar, hosted by the 
amazing Sassy Sisters, and 
a Sip and Shop event at 
Sara Campbell. A heartfelt 
thank you to everyone who 
attended and supported 
our mission!
We’re also grateful to have 
been awarded two gener-
ous grants—one from the 
Plantation Community 
Foundation and another 
from the Venice Golf and 
Country Club. These contri-
butions help us continue to 
provide vital support to the 

moms and children at 
Our Mother’s House.

Volunteer Corner
At Our Mother’s 
House, we are 
always on the 
lookout for vol-

unteers to help 
with beautifying 

our grounds. This 
month, we were incred-
ibly blessed to welcome 
two amazing groups who 
made a big impact.

On April 14th, we host-
ed two 6th grade classes 
from St. Martha’s Catho-
lic School. The students 
worked hard—spreading 
250 bags of mulch, clean-
ing windows, and sorting 
baby clothes. Many shared 
that it was the hardest 
they’ve ever worked, and 
quite a few went home 
with a new life skill: how to 
properly clean a window 
(an underrated but very 
useful talent!).
We’re so grateful for the 
time, energy, and heart 
each volunteer brought to 
Our Mother’s House.

Clients On 
The Move

new chapters of their 
lives. Both moms made 
incredible progress, we are 
so proud of them and wish 
them continued success 
and happiness on their 
journeys. We are preparing 
their apartments for new 
candidates.

If you’re interested in 
becoming a mentor, 
please reach out to Aniko 
at 941-485-6264 ext. 1505.

In April, two of our moms 
successfully moved out and 
are stepping into exciting 


